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Dear Parents and Carers, 

  

On Tuesday 28th November I am going into hospital for some planned surgery. I will be 

recuperating at home for the rest of this term. Although I am  pleased to have made it to 

the top of the NHS waiting list I am gutted at the timing as I love Christmas and all the 

extra events and fun that go along with it. 

 

In my absence Mrs Harvey will be holding the fort.  I am very confident that I am leaving 

school in secure hands. If there are any questions, issues, concerns, anything that you 

would’ve come to me with, then please see Mrs Harvey. She will be moving to the front gate 

at the beginning and end of the day. Please be kind to her as she will have a lot on her plate!  

 

I will take this opportunity to wish you all a happy and peaceful Christmas and I hope to see 

you again in the new year. 

 

Best wishes 

 

Becca Butler 

Head Teacher 
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